From: Simon Legg
Sent: 22 April 2020 19:14
To: Little, Tom
Subject: Ash tree to rest of 26 Daleham Gardens NW3

Good evening Tom.

I understand from my neighbour that there is an application once again to Fell this beautiful tree. |
understand that fungus is present although | cannot see any. | would love to support that the tree be
retained in all its glory as it is a tremendous asset to Daleham Mews in that it's canopy when in leaf
looks absolutely stunning.

Too many of these beautiful trees are being felled in the local area to accommodate additional
buildings in peoples gardens and whilst | am not aware of an application to do anything at number
26, | have no doubt something may follow if the tree is taken down. When you buy a property with
such a beautiful tree in the garden you inherit the responsibility to look after it which is often
expensive and may be inconvenient, but essential.

Kind regards

Simon legg



